Public Notice that Audit Complete and Available for Inspection

Public notice is hereby given in accordance with Utah Code 10-6-152, that the Audit Report of
the Annual Independent Audit for Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2024, for Huntsville Town has
been completed and was received by the Town on or about January 9, 2025. A copy of the Audit
Report may be inspected during regular business hours at: Town Hall 7474 East 200 South,

Huntsville, Utah.

Certificate of Posting
I hereby certify that the foregoing Notice was duly posted on the Utah Public Notice Website and
posted at three (3) locations in the Town as follows: 1) Town Hall, 2) The Huntsville Town Post
Oftice, and 3) The Huntsville Town Website.
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Towd Clerk




